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Learning 

This term we will be using the story Oi! Get Off Our Train as the 
starting point for our learning about trains and the historic Darling-
ton to Stockton Railway.                                                                             .                      
Life Skills: We will focus on train safety and how to cross the road 
safely.                                                                                                       
Food Preparation: The children will develop practical skills by learn-
ing how to make sandwiches, pizzas, and vegetable batons                                                                                                                    
English & Maths: Lessons will be tailored and adapted to suit each 
child’s individual ability and learning needs.                                                              
Wider Curriculum: Geography, History, Science, and Design               
Technology will be taught through each child’s specific year group 
topics.                                                                                                                        
PE Days                                                                                                             
PE will be on Thursday.  The children can come into school in their PE 
kits.                                                                                                                       
Reading books                                                                                                   
Please read with your child every night and make a note in your child’s 
reading record.   The children will all be given a reading book and a      
reading for pleasure book to share with you.                                                    
Homework                                                                                                    
Your child will be given homework each week.  The homework will be 
available under the Activities tab on Seesaw. If you need any help with 
logging on, just let a staff member know, we are happy to help. 

How you can help                                                                                    
Please label all items of clothing, including your child’s uniform and PE 
kit.  

Message from the staff  

Welcome to Hills.  We look forward to watching 
your children grow and learn. We have had a very 
exciting start to our year learning all about trains 
and  we have already enjoyed a lovely picnic. If 
parents have any questions, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us.                                                                    
Best wishes,                                                                  
Miss McMain, Miss Simpson , Mrs Aslam, , Mrs 
Rafiq, Mrs  Wilson  


